
 
 

 
 

 

Walkertown Area 

Historical Society’s 

Potluck Picnic 
 

Saturday, July 25, from 5-8 p.m. at the Walkertown Community Park 

Everyone is welcome – members and non-members. Please bring a dish of your 

choosing to share while we reminisce about the good old days  

and create new memories and friendships. 
 

Visit our Web site at www.WalkertownAreaHistoricalSociety.org 
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Juanita (Stanley) Krites, left, and Bill Moir pose along the railroad tracks in 1933. The 
Walkertown depot is in the background. 


